
 

 
 
 
 
        Wednesday 11th September 2019 
Dear Year 2 Children, 
 
Would you like to start a brand new exciting club? Do you like working on a computer or 
programming toys? We have just the club for you! We are starting an after school computer 
club for our year 2 children.  
 
Computer club will be every Thursday after school until 4pm. If you would like to come along 
please fill in the slip below and return by Wednesday 18th September ready for 
the club to begin on Thursday 26th September 2019.  
 
If your child is going to be collected by someone different please let your child’s 
class teacher know in the morning.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Woodhouse and Miss Justice  
 

_____________________________________ 
 
Child: ____________________________ 
 
Class:  __________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in ‘computer club’ after school club on Thursdays 
until 4pm. 
 
Signature  ____________________________________   Date _________________ 


